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We are thrilled to announce the establishment of the Australian Institute of Project Management 

(AIPM) Middle East Chapter, based in the United Arab Emirates (UAE). 

   

This momentous step marks the beginning of a new era, as the AIPM extends its reach into one 

of the most dynamic and rapidly growing regions of the world. 

   

With this expansion, the AIPM is not just crossing borders; we are creating bridges. Our Middle 

East Chapter will bring our unique products, services, and professional standards to new 

markets, ensuring that project management excellence is accessible on a truly global scale. 

   

For our members, this expansion opens up a wealth of opportunities. By connecting with peers 

and professionals across the Middle East, members can tap into new networks, gain insights 

into regional practices, and leverage the knowledge and expertise of a diverse international 

community. This Chapter will serve as a new hub for innovation, collaboration, and professional 

growth, providing the AIPM members and the project professionals with unparalleled value and 

support as they navigate the evolving landscape of project management. 

   



 

Join us as we embark on this exciting journey, expanding our global footprint and bringing the 

benefits of the AIPM membership to more professionals worldwide. Together, we are shaping 

the future of project management. 
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Australian Institute of Project Management 
Level 1, 18 National Circuit  
Barton, ACT 2600 
02 8288 8700 
Please visit us at www.aipm.com.au 
  

  

  

  

 

 

   

 
 

https://aipm.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0zMTE3MjkzJnA9MSZ1PTUwNTg5OTQ2NCZsaT0zNDc5Nzg1NA/index.html
https://aipm.informz.net/z/cjUucD9taT0zMTE3MjkzJnA9MSZ1PTUwNTg5OTQ2NCZsaT0zNDc5Nzg1Ng/index.html

